
Welcome 

to the  

Bunny Bulletin 
  

 

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 

distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny. 

 

 It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising. 

 

 The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 

aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-

lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-

dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  

those who live in our village.  

      

Bunny Bulletin Committee 
  

 Editor:     Kate Hunt 

Treasurer: & Diary Editor:               Heather Paul  

 Invoicing and Minutes :             Chris Brown  

  

 

Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin 

 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 

receive a copy then you may like to take out an 

annual subscription. 

 

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-

scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 

connections? 

 

 The Subscription is currently £8 per annum 

plus postage and packing. 

 

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-

ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 

Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 

Nottingham, NG11 6QS. 

  

  

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin  

 

Send your copy to:    

 

editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 

Advertising - Please mark your emails òBB adver-

tisingò and include your trading name. 
 

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 

material and to edit material as considered appro-

priate.                    

 

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content 

of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial 

and Information on the Village Events for the Month. 



 

EDITORIAL  

 

August 2014  

 

ay Chat in Church and Saturday Open Church, in Au-

gust.Here we are, the last edition of the 2013/2014 

year (we run from September to August) and the final contribution by  

Penny Wakefield on òLiving off the Land. I must thank both Penny, for the 

amount of work that she has put in in order to produce the series and, of 

course, all those people who featured in her articles - Gordon and Chris 

Hind of Moor Lane Farm, Dr Steve Ramsden and Jon Clatworthy of the 

School of Agriculture at Sutton Bonington,  Tom Ryder, the bee farmer 

based in Bunny Hall Park, Tony and Veronica Skuriat from Eglantine Vine-

yard, Dawn and James Muston of Pastures Farm, Main Street, Geoff and 

Joan Sewell from Welldale Farm, Gotham Lane,  and finally Clive and 

Mandy Wheatcroft of Wysall Road Farm  I know that Penny  has enjoyed 

visiting everyone and, from feedback, that you have enjoyed reading 

about them.  

 

Which leaves me very little space for everything else - so here goes.  

 

Graham raises the noise nuisance from the road surface on the A60.  For 

those living on Loughborough Road this has increased over the years 

with the deterioration of the road surface, the increased volume of traf-

fic, the longer rush òhoursó, and the speed of vehicles.  HGVs are a par-

ticular problem, but some are much worse than others.  I heard one the 

other day as it progressed out of Gotham Lane, turning north through 

Bunny, with a series of bumps and bangs until it disappeared around the 

Rancliffe corner.  Usually travelling in pairs, this was alone, but the noise 

was bad enough - imagine what it is like when they are running through 

the night.  

 

Look out for Bunny climbing higher in the local villages crime league ta-

bles in June (p42); a request from the History Group (p40); Julie and 

Jackyõs Village Social (p21) - please let them know whether you intend to 

come; the Flower Festival in Plumtree Church (p34); and the Autumn Gold 

Concert in September (p35) - tickets for this will be on sale at Wednesd  

 

Happy Holidays!  

 

Kate  

editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 



 

BUNNY  
COMMUNITY CHOIR  

 

Thursdays from 6.00 - 7.30p.m. 
Bunny Church  

 
We are having so much fun with our singing that we would like 

more of you to join us - spread the joy! 
 

Try us out for FREE!  
July 31st, August 7th and 14th.  

 

No auditions - you donôt have to be good at singing, 
you just have to like doing it! 

 

Ring Kate on 9847090 for more information -or just turn up! 

 

WW1 CENTENARY COMMEM ORATION  
 

For the next 4 years we, as a Nation, 

will be remembering particular events of WW1: 
 

2014 - 04 August -  Start of WW1 

2015 - 25 April -     Battle of Galipoli 

2016 - 31 May -      Battle of Jutland 

 - 01 July  -     Battle of the Somme 

2017 -  Jun to Nov -  Battle of Passchendaele (3rd Battle of Ypres)                    

2018 ï 11 Nov -         Armistice Day 
 

Your help is needed in remembering those who served. Do you have any untold sto-

ries, events or memories of family members when they returned home injured or dis-

abled?  Any photographs, letters, post cards or newspaper cuttings? 

 

f you have any memories you would like to share with the History Group please contact 

the website at:   bunnyvillage.org.uk 

Your support in helping us 

record these memories  

will be very much 

appreciated. 
 

We Will  

Remember Them. 

Marilyn Parker 

marilyn@larryparker.eu 

tel.   0115 9844081 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?start=319&sa=X&biw=1366&bih=634&tbm=isch&tbnid=o51WP9AcfUJZ_M%3A&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2F3%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny.htm&docid=l-x7nlELzdtxoM&imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fdoblelol.com%2Fthumbs%2Fchoir-shirt-ideas-funny_5058


 



BUNNY AND BRADMORE W OMENõS INSTITUTE 

 

 

 

 

 

The home of  Stuart Dixon 

and his wife, the farmhouse is 

a picture -book cottage, lov-

ingly restored over the years 

and retaining its period 

charm.  Mrs Dixon can be 

seen, below left, serving teas 

and delicious scones in the 

kitchen.  

 

The garden, formerly a waste-

land of head -high weeds, has 

been transformed into  a se-

ries of òroomsó  divided from 

each other by packed mixed 

borders, walls, and fencing, 

linked by steps, pathways and 

arches.  An absolute dream 

for children to play in, the 

rest of us to sit and chat, and 

for wildlife to thrive.   

 

With sunny spots, shady cor-

ners, and a new woodland 

area in the process of devel-

opment, Stuart has plenty to 

keep him busy.  

                      

 KH  

A small band of WI members enjoyed a relaxing visit to Hebbõs 

Farmhouse, at  Stoke Bardolph, on a sunny July afternoon.   


